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Phased re-opening of school 
Year 6 possible solution before the end of term 
Wednesday 3rd June

Dear Parent/ Carers,

Unless government guidelines regarding social distancing change we currently do not have space to safely accommodate the Year 6 pupils.

Conidering this there will be NO YEAR 1 PROVISION to enable our Year 6 children to come together and make some final memories of the time in Primary School during the last weeks of term –
Week beginning 6th July
Week beginning 13th July

Please note – school uniform please, packed lunch and water bottle(s).
Please also inform your bus driver if you require school transport.
I will provide further details nearer the time.

Thank you for your support, 

Belinda Athey.
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Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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